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The City of New York 

Manhattan Community Board 8 

 

You are receiving this notification as part of 

MTA Capital Construction's continuing effort 

to keep the community apprised of construction 

activity on the Second Avenue Subway project.  
 

 

Monday, March 23,- Saturday, March 28, 2015 
 
Please be advised that MTA contractors working in support of the 
Second Avenue Subway (SAS) project will close the following street(s) 
weekdays, as needed, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. -10:00 p.m. 
and Saturday, 10 a.m. - 7 p.m.: 

 East 93rd Street between First and Second Avenues 
 East 94th Street between First and Second Avenues  

This work is to complete utility installations and will last 
approximately one week at 93rd Street and two weeks at 94th 
Street.   
  
A flag person will be posted at the affected avenue entrances to allow 
access to the roadway for local residents and businesses only.  
  
Please note that the scope and nature of construction activities are 
subject to change based upon field and weather conditions.  All work 
has been approved by the appropriate city agencies, where required.    
  

 

 


